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IT'S . . . TWINS!
Congratulations to the Cole family

We celebrate and rejoice with David & Laura Cole as they recently welcomed twins to their
family. 

Emma Grace & Matthew John were born on Thursday 28 September 2017. We pray God’s blessing
on them now and as they grow together as a family with lots of wonderful memories ahead.  
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